
 

 

Future Melbourne Committee Agenda item 7.2

 12 May 2015

Notice of Motion, Lord Mayor: Review of Future Melbourne Plan

Motion 

That the Future Melbourne Committee requests the Chief Executive Officer to report back to the 
Future Melbourne Committee in June 2015 proposing options for a review of Council’s Future 
Melbourne Plan in 2015–16. 

Background 

1. Endorsed by Council in 2008, Future Melbourne is the Melbourne community’s long-term 
plan, guiding the future direction of all aspects of city life. It presents a shared vision for the 
city to 2020 and beyond and envisages Melbourne to be a bold, inspirational and 
sustainable global city.  

2. Since Future Melbourne was endorsed in 2008, Melbourne has been part of significant 
global change, including advances in technology and communication and experiences with 
the results of climate change. These factors, combined with significant improvements in 
methods of engagement by Council and rapid smart growth in the city, present an 
opportunity to review Future Melbourne to ensure that it continues to keep pace with a 
rapidly evolving community. 

3. Future Melbourne was developed collaboratively through ongoing open public engagement. 
In twelve months, more than15,000 individuals, businesses, organisations and community 
groups from across Melbourne and the world participated in an extensive consultation 
program. 

 

Moved:   Lord Mayor 

 

 


